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Two Injured in Jackson Co Roll-over Accident
( KNZA )-A single-vehicle rollover accident this ( Tuesday ) morning on U.S. 75 Highway in
Jackson County sent a Pacific Junction, lowa couple to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says the accident was reported shortly before 8:45 about 4 miles south
of the Brown-Jackson County line.

The Patrol says 65-year-old Danny Marsh was traveling south when his pickup drifted onto the right
shoulder and he overcorrected. His pickup went into the east ditch where it struck a concrete culvert
and rolled once.

Danny Marsh and a passenger, 66-year-old Doris Marsh, were transported to the Holton Community
Hospital.

The Patrol says both were wearing seatbelts.
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